
Peppol Authority Meeting between BOSA and DAJ in Brussels

On 6th March 2024, Mr. Hiroyuki Kato, a leader of Japan Peppol Authority (PA), joins Peppol Authority Meeting 

between BOSA and DAJ in Brussels to update the situation of e-invoice initiative in each jurisdiction. 

 In addition, both PAs also confirm to start the 

discussion and preparation for the cross-border 

testing scenarios.

Mr. Kato has a courtesy call to Mr. Jack Hamande, Director General, 

Simplification and Digitalization. Both agree that Peppol e-invoice 

would be one of the fundamentals to promote the digitalization of 

businesses.

Mr. Jack Hamande

Active discussion between participants 
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